
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 28, 2025 
 
Dear Community Member, 
 
Public schools in New Jersey are charged with the responsibility of providing its students with a 
thorough and efficient education.  To this end, the White Township Board of Education recently 
participated in a feasibility study funded by New Jersey.  The study’s objective was to collect 
information and analyze various options for educating our PK - 12th grade students to determine if 
a more thorough and/or efficient option exists.  All of the districts in the Belvidere cluster 
(Belvidere, Harmony, Hope, and White) participated in the study along with the Great Meadows 
Regional School District. 
 
The feasibility study explores a number of options, and the study can be found in its entirety by 
clicking the link below: 
 

Belvidere Cluster Feasibility Study 
 
On Wednesday, April 9th, at 6:30 p.m. in the Belvidere High School auditorium, the consultants 
who completed the study will present its findings and answer questions.  The presentation on April 
9th will be recorded and posted to our website for individuals who cannot be in attendance.  If you 
have questions after listening to the consultants present their findings, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me at thompson@whitetwpsd.org.   
 
 
Sincerely,  

 William Thompson 

William Thompson 
Chief School Administrator 
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